CENTENNIAL PARK BAPTIST CHURCH
11 KENNEDY ROAD, GRIMSBY, ON L₃M 1E8
Pastor Chris Stefanidis 365-336-1119
pastorchris@grimsbybantist.org

Pastor Chris Stefanidis 365-336-1119 pastorchris@grimsbybaptist.org Contact Karen in the office at 905-945-8932



grimsbybaptist.org

TO KNOW CHRIST TO SHOW CHRIST TO SERVE CHRIST

Sunday Oct 4, 2020

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Prayer

Opening Praise Open the Eyes of My Heart

Mighty to Save

Scripture Reading James 2:14-26

Congregational Prayer

Tithes and Offerings

Praise Time Forever

Still

Message The Word of God at Work -

A Growing Faith in Christ is a Faith that Works

Service of Communion Song of Preparation New Wine

The Elements Bread and Cup

Benevolent Offering (silver plates)

Closing Praise Holy is the Lord

Benediction

Children please remain with parents during the service. There is no childcare or Kidz Church at this time. Please contact an usher if you need to use the nursery.

PRAYER AND PRAISE - WEEK OF Oct 4, 2020

Things to Praise God for:

- * 2 Let us come before him with thanksgiving and extol him with music and song.
- 3 For the Lord is the great God, the great King above all gods. Psalm 95:2-3 NIV
- * 9 But you are a chosen people, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, God's special possession, that you may declare the praises of him who called you out of darkness into his wonderful light.
- 1 Peter 2:9 NIV
- *4 'He will wipe every tear from their eyes. There will be no more death' or mourning or crying or pain, for the old order of things has passed away."
- 5 He who was seated on the throne said, "I am making everything new!" Then he said, "Write this down, for these words are trustworthy and true." Revelation 21:4-5 NIV

Prayer Items:

- *Please pray for our CBOQ sister church Poplar Hill Baptist Church *Please pray for our pastor and deacons as they shepherd our church.
- *Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 1 Thessalonians 5:11

Please call the office with your prayer items 905-945-8932 or email Karen at office@grimsbybaptist.org so we can all join with you in prayer and praise.

Therefore confess your sins to each other and pray for each other so that you may be healed. The prayer of a righteous person is powerful and effective.

James 5:16 (NIV)



The Church Library is Open Again! If you wish to use the library please only one person at a time. You may also call the office to arrange a visit during the week. Returned books will be kept aside for a few days as a precaution before they are re-shelved. Come and

take advantage of our many resources including books, CDs and DVDs.

Weekly Activities

Believe Bible Study

Wednesdays 6:30-7:30 pm.

We will continue our sessions of the Believe Bible study until the end of November.

Walking Club

Monday and Thursday - meet at the church at 7:00 both evenings for a one hour brisk walk. Only mandatory item is a Running Room reflective jacket available at the Running Room Store. (they come in a multiple of great colours)

Niagara Christian Gleaners - Counting our Blessings!

If you are one of many who have been waiting since April to volunteer again at the Gleaners, whether cutting, sorting, or drying produce, we are pleased to inform you that there is no longer an age restriction to volunteer. The total volunteers per day is still set at 50, you must register before coming, and you must be in good health. The help received from the many young people who filled the gap and helped keep our production up during the summer months was a real blessing to us, as the need for nourishment in other areas of the world has grown even greater with the pandemic. On another note, the fundraising and information dinners that we had hoped to host in November are cancelled for this year. In spite of that, we thank the Lord for providing us with the produce, volunteers and donations needed to meet our expenses during this time. NCG deeply appreciates your continued support in helping provide for others from our abundance. For more information visit https://www.niagaragleaners.org/ Phone (905)359-5028



SERMON NOTES

Congratulations to Dr. Michelle Cline on Your Semi-Retirement!

Michelle has practiced veterinary medicine at Grimsby Animal Hospital for the past 22 years and will now see patients only a couple times a month and occasionally cover for other

veterinarians. We wish her all the best as she makes this transition. God Bless you!!

Here are a Few Current Board of Management Updates:

- 1. Church Boiler and Furnaces are up to date and ready for the winter. Come visit us in our clean, sanitized and perfectly temperate building!
- 2. Updates are being done on the sound system and computer system in the sanctuary due to current outdated equipment. This will ensure no interruptions during the service and better-quality output in the sanctuary and for our online listeners.
- 3. Now wrapping up summer maintenance. Thank you to Ian and Diane Park and Neil Allingham for lawn and garden care throughout the Spring, Summer and Fall. Thank you to Carl Crawford for helping maintain the sprinkler system.
- 4. We are gearing up for snowplow season and making plans for the lot to be properly cleaned when winter arrives.
- 5. Thank you to Chris Bielec for installing automatic hand sanitizers at all entrances and for attending to many other odds and ends to keep our building in shape.

BEINIOTTIOLES	